
5/23/17 

To Whom it May Concern,  

Please accept this written testimony concerning HB 2007.    It is important to leave protection in 
place for National Historic Districts.  Please consider amending HB2007 to allow this protection. I 
grew up in Oregon and now I am raising my kids here.  We welcome the growth and changes​ ​we 
are seeing in Oregon.  Things are changing so fast we have not had to a chance to protect 
important historic areas of the state.  

Sincerely,  

 

Brad McKenzie 

532 NE 41 ​st​ Ave 

Portland, Oregon 97232  

 


